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In compliance with SRPMIC Emergency Declaration Directives for 
COVID-19, the 2021 Agricultural Lease payment to landowners will 
be made by mail, direct deposit, or SRPMIC Pay Card only. There 
will be no in person payout. 
 
On Friday, January 22, 2021, Agricultural Lease Payment checks will be mailed to your 
address on file or, if you have elected to use direct deposit, disbursement will occur to the 
financial institution on file with the Salt River Pima-Maricopa Indian Community (“SRPMIC”) 
Finance Department. Incorrect information will cause a delay in receiving your payment.  To 
update your address or direct deposit information, or to sign up for direct deposit, please 
contact: 
 

SRPMIC Vendor Maintenance, ph: (480) 362-7729 
(staff is available Monday through Friday from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm Arizona time) 

The last day for Agricultural Lease Payment updates is December 16, 2020. 
Please call as soon as possible. 

 
 

Pay Card disbursement will be placed onto your SRPMIC Pay Card on Friday, January 22, 
2021. To sign up for a SRPMIC Pay Card for your lease payment or to add your lease 
payment to an already issued SRPMIC Pay Card, please contact the SRPMIC Finance 
Department at (480) 362-7620. The last day for Agricultural Lease Payment updates is 
December 16, 2020.   

Payments less than $15.00. All direct deposit and Pay Card payments will be disbursed 
regardless of the amount. For checks less than $15.00, landowners will need to contact the 
SRPMIC Finance Department and request that a check be mailed. Such checks will be 
processed 7-10 business days following the request after January 22, 2021. 

Questions? Contact the SRPMIC Finance Leasing Payment Office (480) 362-7730. 
*Agricultural lease payments will be made based upon farmer payments received and cleared through banking 

institutions by January 4, 2021. 
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